
To whom it may concern: 

On behalf of the membership and the official board of Highway Mission Tabernacle, I enthusiastically 

endorse our pastor, Dr. Mark T. Boucher, to join the chaplaincy of the District 9 police force. 

Pastor Boucher is a man of great compassion and prayer, and we know that he would be a blessing to the 

men and women of the force and to the community that they serve. 

In Christ’s service,  

Otis A. Fortenberry, 

Secretary, Highway Tabernacle Deacon Board 


